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City of Bunnell 
604 E Moody Blvd, Unit 6 

Bunnell, FL 32110 

ADDENDUM NO. 01 

This addendum is issued as part of the specifications and contract documents entitled: 

CITY OF BUNNELL 
PROFESSIONAL INFRASTRUCTURE ENGINEERING SERVICES 

CITY RFQ NO: 2023-02 

Date Issued: April 27, 2023 

A. QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

Question 1: Who are your current engineers? 

Answer 1: The City is currently under contract with Alliant, CPH, Kimley-Horne and Mead & 
Hunt for utility engineering services. 

Question 2: How many firms does the City intend to select? 

Answer 2: As the City is requesting services for several different Infrastructure needs, there is 
no specific quantity of firms intended to select. Not all firms will be able to render all-inclusive 
services. 

Question 3: The RFQ mentions a pre-bid meeting, but it is not listed in the schedule of events. Can 
the City confirm if there will be a pre-bid meeting? 

Answer 3: Under Section III.  CALENDAR OF EVENTS, it states the location where the Pre-Bid 
meeting and RFQ Opening will be held. This is an error, there will be no pre-bid meetings. 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT: 

Signature and Date 

Printed Name and Title 

Company Name 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE ALL ADDENDUMS ON YOUR BID FORM 

END ADDENDUM NO. 01 
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